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Sister Parish Mission Statement:  To become part of the unfolding Kingdom of God by building a family relationship uniting 
Prince of Peace Catholic Community and Nuestra Senora de las Mercedes of El Progreso, Honduras, based upon our common 
Catholic faith, mutual love, interdependence and solidarity. 

The full newsletter and more pictures are online.       Visit https://www.popplano.org/sister-parish 

Hogar Suyapa News News from POP Sister Parish Ministry 
 

       On April 26 we welcomed our 3 visitors from 
Honduras. We spent the following days visiting high 
schools and POP in the hopes to raise awareness of how 
much we need their help. Students are very excited 
about visiting and holding fundraisers to help with 
rising costs. Liliam spoke at all of the masses and POP 
gave welcome support. 
     Liliam helped crown Mary on May 1 and spoke to the 
school, asking them to love and respect their parents. 
At the Hogar, the children would give anything to have 
them. 
     Thank you so much POP, for supporting a much 
needed ministry and most of all, thank you for your 
prayers! These children know they are loved.  
~~Linda & Dave Waggoner lindawaggoner@msn.com 

     The children are preparing with activities to 
celebrate Mother's Day to all their aunts and moms 
here at the home on the second Sunday of May!  
      The staff continues to be trained by the 
psychologist and the director of the home so that 
child care is efficient and done with love.  
     Our dear Marthita turned one year old. grateful 
to God for a miracle that day by day we enjoy 
watching her grow.  
    We are grateful to Pop for the beautiful welcome 
they gave us on our recent visit. A visit that is 
priceless and that unified and strengthened our 
bonds of friendship. Thank you Prince of Peace for 
continuing with us and giving us your helping hand. 
~~Liliam Elisa  

Marthita   Happy Birthday  

Staff Training 
WELCOME!!! 
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Sister Parish Steering Com- mittee: 
 

  David and Linda Waggoner 
    Kri McGinnis   
  Julie Messner                           
  John Stich                          
 

Sister Parish Meetings: 
Meetings are open to everyone. We invite you to join us the second Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m.—St. Katharine’s Hall. Come 
see how you can be part of this rewarding ministry!  

214-679-8261 and 214-679-8262 
972-380-5505 x 172 
972-742-9931  
972-732-7704 

 

 

HOGAR SUYAPA 
WELCOMES 

 
Juan Pablo, only a few days old, 
arrived at the Hogar during Holy Week.  
He was welcomed with love and joy! 

Top:  Celebrating Easter Week  
Karla and Zoila did the readings.  
 

 Bottom:  Marthita 

 

Pictures from some of the events with our visitors 


